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Date: March 17, 2022 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent for District Services 

 

Re:   Purchase of Mobile Devices  
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of 2,000 Chromebooks and 68 Chromebook 

Charging Carts at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, March 

21, 2022. I am recommending this purchase from Presidio in the amount of 

$873,776.00 to come from federal ESSER grant funds.  This purchase replaces 

the Chromebooks purchased from Bond funds in 2018 that will no longer be 

supported by Google in 2022. 

In addition, I would like to discuss the purchase of 8,000 Chromebooks from All 

Covered in the amount of $3,192,000.00 for student home use.  This purchase is 

100% funded through a competitive grant through the Emergency Connectivity 

Fund (ECF) to help support remote learning. 

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  
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